
Paolo Miele responses to SORE 2022 
 
I will and I  always will support our heritage and cultural heritage in 
Notl 
 
The Op failed to get approved and this will give the new council a rare 
opportunity to get it right 
 
Glendale is the new growth area 
I will be working on getting a elementary and secondary school 
For this part of Notl 
 
Council has always had control over site plan and design for development


